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Village Board Work Session 
May 16, 2016 
7:00 p.m. 
 
 
Members present:  Mayor Roddey, Trustees Char, Gurda, Nuzzolese, and Smith 
 
Also present:  Attorney Donovan, Village Clerk Strobl, and Planning Board Char Wohl 
 
 
Mayor Roddey called the Work Session to order at 7:00 p.m., and led those present in 
the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
 
Jay Myrow, Esq. – Goshen Development, LLC 
           Good Time Park Property; SBL:  115-1-5 
 
Jay Myrow, Esq., Steven Esposito, RLA, and Barbara George, principal of the owner, 
gave the Board a presentation of a new plan for the Good Time Park property.  The plan 
called for 336 apartment units, which does not conform to the current density allowance 
in the R-3 zoning district. 
 
Board Members spoke in opposition to changing the zoning, but offered the applicants 
the option of submitting a petition, if they so desired. 
 
 
Great American Weekend Requests 
 
Mayor Roddey reviewed a request from the Goshen Chamber of Commerce to the 
Village to co-sponsor the Great American Weekend, and a request for the placement of 
temporary signs throughout the Village. 
 
Mayor Roddey also reviewed a letter from the Fundraising Chairperson of the First 
Presbyterian Church regarding their sponsorship of children’s rides during the weekend. 
 
On a motion by Trustee Gurda, seconded by Trustee Smith, approval was granted for 
the three requests. 
 
Char  aye 
Gurda  aye 
Nuzzolese aye 
Smith  aye 
 
 
West Main Street Closure – June 3, 2016 
 
Mayor Roddey announced that the Goshen Chamber of Commerce, the Goshen Art 
League, and Illuminate Goshen have planned the monthly Art Walk in June to be held 
on West Main Street. 
 
On a motion by Trustee Char, seconded by Trustee Smith, the Village will close West 
Main Street to vehicular traffic, beginning between 4:00 p.m. and 5:30 p.m. on Friday, 
June 3, 2016. 
 
Char  aye 
Gurda  aye 
Nuzzolese aye 
Smith  aye 
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Trustee Nuzzolese spoke to the Board about a proposal to send a water/sewer 
employee to SUNY Morrisville for wastewater treatment plant operator classes in order 
to obtain a 3A license. 
 
It was determined that the issue should be reviewed by the Labor Attorney. 
 
 
The Work Session concluded at 7:50 p.m. 
 
  
 
 
 


